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The Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and has the honor to forward for their information the attached note.

May 18, 2004

The Permanent Missions of the Argentine Republic, the Federative Republic of Brazil, and the Republic of Chile to the Organization of American States present their compliments to 
the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs of the Permanent Council and have the honor to request the inclusion on the order of business for one of the Committee’s meetings in May 2004 the request of the People’s Republic of China to be granted the status of permanent observer to the OAS, an item on the agenda of the CAJP.



The Permanent Missions of the Argentine Republic, the Federative Republic of Brazil, and the Republic of Chile to the Organization of American States avail themselves of this opportunity to express to the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs the assurances of their highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., May 18, 2004

Chair

Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs 

  of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

cc:  Chair of the Permanent Council
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